
 
24th May 2022 

 

Dear parent/carer, 
 
Please note that the Welwyn Garden City & Hatfield Schools Partnership team is here to support 
your child in their transition to Bishop’s Hatfield. You are personally invited to their Zoom session on 
Tuesday 14th June from 12:30 – 14:30 where you will be able to ask as many questions as come to 
mind. Do you have:  
 
Questions about uniform? 
Questions about equipment? 
Questions about the school day/timetables? 
Questions about behaviour expectations? 
Questions about class charts? 
Questions about Wisepay? 
Questions about SEND/student support? 

 
Remember, no question is a silly question! If you have a transition question you would like answered 
or would just like a general overview, please book a place on the Transition to Bishop’s Hatfield 
Zoom workshop by following the link/QR code below and selecting the ‘Bishop’s Hatfield’ session. 
 
You can even submit your question in advance by adding it to your booking form.  
 
You must book by June 6th 2022. 
 

 
 
https://forms.office.com/r/R9wX67bQxt  

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Welwyn Garden City & Hatfield Schools Partnership 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/R9wX67bQxt

